

PANKAJ BHANOT DIRECTOR

CATHY BETTS
DEPUTY DIRECTOR

## DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

Med-QUEST Division
Health Care Services Branch
Contract Monitoring and Compliance Section
P. O. Box 700190
Kapolei, Hawaii 96709-0190

January 17, 2018

MEMORANDUM

MEMO NOS. QI-1803 FFS 18-02

TO: Medicaid Certified Nursing Facilities

FROM: Judy Mohr Peterson, PhD

Med-QUEST Division Administrator

SUBJECT: MEDICAID CERTIFIED NURSING FACILITY CENSUS REPORTS (DHS 1137)

In collaboration with private and public stakeholders, the Med-QUEST Division (MQD) has successfully implemented the Web-based ePASRR application. As part of this implementation, the Medicaid Certified Nursing Facility Census Report was revised to simplify data submission requirements. This report will no longer require documentation of the level of care, level of care changes, and preadmission screening resident review (PASRR) information. Beginning in February 2018, these reports will be submitted through the ePASRR Web-based application. The revised census form and instructions can be obtained from the Hawaii EQRO Website: <a href="https://www.myhawaiiegro.com">www.myhawaiiegro.com</a>.

Nursing facilities are encouraged to attend one of the scheduled ePASRR Webinar training sessions stated on previous memo, QI-1732, FFS 17-13 on January 24-25, 2018 (Webinars) and/or the face-to-face trainings on Oahu on February 6-7, 2018 (see attached memo, QI-1802, FFS 18-01).

Should there be any questions, please contact Ms. Kathleen Ishihara, RN at (808) 692-8159 or via email at <a href="mailto:kishihara@dhs.hawaii.gov">kishihara@dhs.hawaii.gov</a>, or Ms. Desiree Mizuno, RN at (808) 941-1444 or via email at <a href="mailto:DMizuno@hsag.com">DMizuno@hsag.com</a>.

Attachment